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Rural Municipality of Stanley 

Recycling Program Q&A’s 

 

Who is receiving curbside service? 

Villages and residential communities indicated on this map. Map Link  Residential properties located along the 

truck travel route will also be eligible. If your property is located along a route you will be notified. 

 

Why are only certain properties receiving curbside service? 

All 12 established villages along with various pockets of residential development are receiving curbside service 

along with other areas that are efficient to service along the recycling truck travel routes to the different 

communities.  

 

When will curbside service start? 

It will start the 2nd week of July 2021. 

 

Which days will I receive pickup service? 

The final schedule hasn’t been determined yet. There will be 3 different zones and not everyone will have the 

same pickup day. Information will be coming out to you in the next few weeks. 

 

Why is this only for residential properties? 

At this point this recycling curbside program is for residential properties only to provide a service to the residents 

in assisting them with waste reduction. Commercial/industrial recyclable volumes vary with many requiring more 

than one cart serviced bi-weekly. Commercial/industrial property owners can still bring recyclables to the Morden 

or Winkler drop-off locations. 

 

What products can all be recycled through the curbside program? 

Information will be coming out to you in the next few weeks.  

 

How do I get a recycling cart, where do I leave it on my driveway, etc. 

Recycling carts will be delivered to properties receiving the service. Information will be coming out to you in the 

next few weeks which will answer any specific questions you may have. 

 

Who will be providing this service? 

MWM Enviro has been contracted by the RM of Stanley to provide this service. 

 

Do I pay for this service? 

This service is provided through general taxation, so there is no direct user cost for this service.  The cost is 

subsidized through the Province of Manitoba’s Multi-Material Stewardship Manitoba organization which 

provides a rebate back to the RM based on the amount of recycling contributed. 

 

I’m not eligible to receive the curbside service – where do I bring my recyclables to? 

You can still drop off recyclables at the MWM yard at 465 Jefferson St in Morden during their regular hours, or at 

Gateway Resources yard at 1582 Pembina Ave W in Winkler. 

 

For more questions, contact the RM of Stanley Office at 204-325-4101, or email info@rmofstanley.ca  

https://bit.ly/3tUrERz
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